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Get	Your	Flu	Shot	and	More	at	the	Library		
Franciscan	Health	Offering	Walk-in	Clinics	at	JCPL	

	
FRANKLIN,	Ind.	–	Franciscan	Health	is	offering	flu	shots	and	vaccines	during	walk-in	clinics	
in	October.		
	
The	Franciscan	Health	Immunization	department	wants	everyone	to	get	vaccinated	
against	the	flu	or	pneumonia.	Clinics	are	on	a	first	come,	first	served	basis.		
	
Clinics	will	be	held	at	the	following	times	and	locations:		
White	River	Branch	–	Oct.	6	from	9	a.m.	to	noon	
Trafalgar	Branch	–	Oct.	13	from	9	a.m.	to	1	p.m.		
Clark	Pleasant	Branch	–	Oct.	15	from	9	to	10:30	a.m.		
Franklin	Branch	–	Oct.	22	from	10	a.m.	to	2	p.m.		
	
Some	paper	work	will	be	required	and	then	you	may	get	your	vaccination	of	choice.	
Vaccinations	include:	Flu	Shots,	High	Dose	Flu	Shots,	Pneumonia	Shots,	Prevnar,	Tdap,	
Hep	A,	Hep	B,	Shingles	Hep	A	and	Hep	B	combined	shot.		
	
Immunizations	are	available	to	people	six	months	and	older.	It	is	highly	recommended	
that	all	individuals	get	a	flu	shot	annually.	The	pneumonia	immunization	is	
recommended	for	individuals	who	have	frequent	upper	respiratory	infections	or	chronic	
medical	conditions.	
	
Franciscan	Health	also	offers	the	new	quadrivalent	vaccine	(four	strains	covered)	this	
year	and	all	versions	are	preservative	free.	For	more	information,	please	contact	Monica	
Harvey	at	317-738-2957	or	mharvey@jcplin.org.		
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